
Dear Dr Olders, 

Thank you very much for having contributed to the success of the Conference on 
Cancer Rehabilitation. The energy and enthusiasm of all speakers was contagious, and 
most participants left with intentions to develop a service which would enhance the 
quality of life for patients with cancer. 

Your presentation was excellent and the topic of sleep disturbances enlightening. 
I hope that our paths will cross again in the near future. The new Assocjation or College 
of multidisciplinary professionals involved in this field is moving ahead with plans to 
host an inaugural meeting in Washington this spring. Locally, we are in process of 
establishing an out-patient cancer rehabilitation service and ,,,,ill be calling upon 
members of the Montreal community of specialists to participate. I hope that we can call 
upon your expertise if a patient need arises. 

Enclosed is a small token of our appreciation for your having taken the time to 
participate in the Conference. '[hank you once again, 

Sincerely, 

;6.U-4 
ar Ann Dalzel rf-

Con erence Chair 
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